FEEDBACK FROM THE FRIENDS AND FAMILY TEST SURVEY

RESULTS SO FAR

	EXTREMELY LIKELY
	LIKELY
	NEITHER LIKELY OR UNLIKELY
	UNLIKELY
	EXTREMELY UNLIKELY
	DON'T KNOW


   784              174          13             12              13                 4
COMMENTS FROM PATIENTS IN DECEMBER 2017

The surgery runs smoothly and I see no need for change. Patients need to be more patient after all Braunton is lucky to have a surgery
Regarding the notice re missed appointments…………..these people should be sent a bill which would have to be paid before they could book again

The service at reception is exemplary and reveals just how poor our surgery was back in Yorkshire

If people make an appointment and do not attend without notifying you a fine of £25 should be made and if this is not paid no more help should be given

Having very recently moved to the area there was a delay in my prescription being transferred but the receptionist was extremely helpful in getting the problem sorted. Many thanks

Reception staff and the check-in machine need to clearly state if a doctor is running late. Being told the doctor isn’t running late when he sees you 20 minutes after your booked time is very frustrating.

COMMENTS FROM THE PRACTICE 
Thank you to all those patients who have taken the time and trouble to complete this survey which the Department of Health requires us to run throughout the year on a continuous basis.

Unfortunately we are not permitted to charge patients for missed appointments at the moment. We would urge all our patients to let us know if you are unable to attend. Even if the notice is very short we can still utilise the time for other patients rather than waiting to see if you are going to arrive.

I’m afraid the check-in screen is not sufficiently sophisticated to tell patients if your doctor is running late and our receptionists are very busy talking to patients especially at this time. We will let you know if your doctor is running very late due to an emergency or being called out unexpectedly but please remember the doctors are seeing a patient every 10 minutes and it is not always possible to run to precise time for lots of reasons. Your patience is appreciated if a surgery is running late and it is worth bearing in mind that you too may have cause to speak to the doctor for longer than 10 minutes at some point.
Sue Bennett, Practice Manager
